
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday  12th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 4 had a fabulous few days in York at the  

beginning of the week. They now know everything 

there is to know about Vikings! Go to the website 

for more photos. 

The photographer will be coming into school on 

Monday morning to take the children’s class  

photographs. Please ensure your child has their full 

uniform in school.   

 

 

Race for Life 

Cancer is happening right now, which is why we're 

taking part in a Race for 

Life Schools to raise  

money and save lives. 1 in 2 

people will be diagnosed 

with cancer in their lifetime. Every single pound 

you donate makes a difference to Cancer Research 

UK’s ground breaking work, so please sponsor us 

now. Our Race for Life will take place after sports 

day on Friday 30th June. Donations can be made by 

u s i n g  t h e  f o l l o w i n g  l i n k  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/

brereton-c-of-e-aided-primary-school 

 

Music Extravaganza 

Mrs Taylor will, once again, be arranging our music 

extravaganza evening on Friday 23rd June. Tickets 

are now on sale at a cost of £3 per ticket.  

Refreshments will also be available to purchase on 

the evening. The choir, our fantastic musicians and 

Pre-School will all be performing so it will certainly 

be a wonderful evening. Funds raised will be split 

between school and pre-school. 

 

Key Dates 

Monday 15th May - Class Photographs 

Friday 19th May - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Wednesday 24th May - Reception 2017 Parents  

Meeting  

Tuesday 6th June - Year 3/4 Chester Zoo 

Thursday 8th June - SCHOOL 

CLOSED Polling Day 

 

Brereton Bears is always there 

if you need before and after 

school care. Just call in to the 

school office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

 

This week we would like to celebrate our   

Year Six class  

 

They have completed their SATs tests this week 

with maturity and confidence. 

 

 

Well done to you all and  well done Mr Collier for 

supporting, guiding and preparing you for this 

week. 


